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Ferrigan, Chris

From: Sfiropoulos, John

Sent:  Monday, October 20, 2008 11:30 AM
To: Ferrigan, Chris

Subject: FW: email on cross connections

Christine,

As requested, please see correspondence below, specifically in yellow.
Thanks,

John

From: Darrel_Graziani@doh.state.fl.us [mailto:Darrel_Graziani@doh.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 4:14 PM

To: Helfrich, Chris; Jose.Calas@dep.state.fl.us

Cc: Linda.Brien@dep.state.fl.us; Sfiropoulos, John

Subject: RE: Cross Connection

Sounds good to me.....and | think that is the basic inspection program that others are following.

Darrel J. Graziani, P.E. _
- Environmental Administrator - Bureau of Water Programs
Division of Environmental Health & Engineering

Palm Beach County Health Department

Phone 561-355-3070, ext. 1151

From: Helfrich, Chris [mailto:CHelfrich@ci.boca-raton.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 3:06 PM

To: Graziani, Darrel J; Calas, Jose

Cc: Linda.Brien@dep.state.fl.us; Sfiropoulos, John
Subject: RE: Cross Connection

Darrel

What is your basic inspection program?
Although we do not have a basic inspection program our program is enhanced, | would say that a basic inspection
program for customers would be an inspection “drive-by” of the property to see if anything appears to be OK.

1 would agree that an owner (residential or non-residential) that utilizes an RPZ that is tested on an annual basis

would provide a “higher level” of protection than the dual checks, therefore a basic or enhanced inspection would
not be required.

Thanks for your assistance
Chris Helfrich

Director Utility Services
City of Boca Raton

From: Darrel_Graziani@doh.state.fl.us [mailto:Darrel_Graziani@doh.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 8:55 AM

To: Helfrich, Chris; Jose.Calas@dep.state.fl.us

Cc: Linda.Brien@dep.state.fl.us; Sfiropoulos, John

10/24/2008



